
Miss Wimperis says...

We have had a very busy week this week! Our Y3 children visited

Manchester Museum and or Y5 children visted The Lowry. The

children behaved exceptionally well and loved taking their

learning outside of the classroom. A HUGE well done to our Y1

children who completed their Phonics Screening Checks! We are

so proud of them and their love of reading!
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Y3 visit Manchester Museum

 #beanexpertlearner

This week, Year 3 visited Manchester museum to explore the Egypt exhibition.

The children had lots of fun finding artefacts around the museum and studying

tombs.
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